

GC0139 Action Log

Action Number	Date Action Raised	Owner	Action	Comment	Due by	Status
5	06 May 2020	All WG Members	Review schedules 5 and 11 off line and confirm: a) If the enhanced data exchange is required/necessary, b) If you are happy with the amendments being proposed/if not what further amendments are required. c) Highlight any points that have not been discussed in previous Workgroups that need to be discussed at the next session.		WG7	Propose to close?
24	17 November 2020	PT	PT to provide an update on remaining open action. Pick up offline with IP. "Schedule 11: Medium Power Station Data – Confirm whether NG requires detailed data at the application stage for all medium power stations irrespective of the voltage level of the connection to the distribution network." Clarification that this is sub-transmission level only below 132kV	Linked to action 5	WG 6	Propose to close?

26	17 November 2020	PT	PT to liaise with all TO colleagues to understand the principles of data exchange between NG and the TO's, and the consistency of data across the codes.	Awaiting outputs Joint Planning Committee Modelling meeting prior progressing action	WG 7	Open
36	24 February 2021	PT	PT to confirm the feasibility of moving all the data submission deadlines and to confirm how this could impact other processes.		Provide an update to the WG at meeting 8	Open
37	24 February 2021	MB	MB to flag to Tony Johnson (ESO Tech Codes team) the new legal text required for the Grid Code	Ongoing work with Tony Johnson, Ian Povey and Alan Creighton.	Ongoing	
39	24 February 2021	IP	IP to contact Graham Campbell at ENA, and ask the question surrounding the creation CIM Governance for the industry, and how long it would take for this sub group to be set-up with overarching sub groups for both electricity and for gas.	Recommend to close following DDSG update agenda item.		Open
40	24 February 2021	All WG Members	ALL - following the workgroup meeting in March there will an ask on the workgroup to formulate some bullet points for IP via circulation for IP to present at the open networks steering group in April to inform Ofgem and BEIS of the progress made so far.			Open

Possible future actions:

- Consider getting someone with significant IT experience/involvement to join future Workgroup meetings.
- NG/DNO's – work out what resource will be required (for now and in the future) if they do not use CIM.